October 25, 2022

To: The SEC
From: Sarah Jio
Re: In Support of Proposed Rule 13f-2

Dear Honorable Members of the SEC,

I am a longtime journalist and New York Times bestselling author of eleven novels, as well as an
individual investor who has spent the last several years learning about the inner workings of
Wall Street. I am appalled at the lack of transparency, market manipulation and fraudulent
activities that seem to go unchecked in the landscape of United States stock market.

I urge you to Vote YES on Rule 13f-2 and fast-track this into law to level the playing field for
all investors, bring desperately needed transparency to our markets and, as our founding fathers
mntended, to facilitate fair access to financial systems and information for all.

Instead of focusing on the interests of the wealthy few who care little about free and fair markets,
so long as they are winning and tilting the market dynamics in their favor, I implore you to listen
to the millions of voices of frustrated U.S. citizens like me who are begging you to take action in
favor of what 1s just, fair and equitable by approving Rule 13f-2.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter,

Sarah Jio
Journalist, #1 International and New York Times Bestselling Author
2226 Morley Place West

Seattle, WA 98199






